
 

 

 

Item 6 – Question number 1 

Received on 19 March 2019 

 

After the publication of the agenda for the 25 March 2019 Council meeting, but before the deadline for 

submission of questions, a question was received from a member of the public.  

The question will be asked under agenda item 6.  

 

“Recent legal opinion says that Fylde Borough is holding Lytham Institute on trust and they should register it with 

the Charity Commission. Is the Council now going to do everything in its power to ensure that the Library is 

reopened in its rightful home there?” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


